Walsall North Allotment Association
Meeting held 14" January 2013

Present: R.Maxwell, |.Lloyd, J.Silvester, W.Newell, G.Bond, N.Bevan, 5.Bevan,
A.bevan, ).Giles, E.Brookes, 5.Heath, B.Turner, B.Wood, K.Dawson, R.Gutteridge,
J.Gutteridge, L.Onions, K.Heath, M.Cook, D.Gregory, N.Mellor, T.Kirk, B.Burns,
C.Rowe, Y.Kirby, G.Kirby, A Hickenbottom, B.Hickenbottom, J.Davis & R.Lloyd.

Apologies: None.
Minutes: True Record — B.Wood & K.Dawson.
Finance: Treasurer gave a balance of - £11,770.11p

Chairman’s Report: Chairman stated the next meeting on 11 February 2013
would be the A.G.M. any member wishing to bring an item to the meeting must
put it in writing before that date.

Site Reports:

Grenfell: Road has been completed, rendering of the shop held in obeyance until
the weather improves.

Goscote: Work agreed by the members has been delayed due to adverse weather
conditions, the work will hopefully commence on 28™ lanuary 2013,

New Invention: No Problems.

Broad Lane: No Problems.

Sneyd: No Problems.

Any other business: Treasurer reported to members that A.B. Waste (suppliers of
the skips) are having problems with Walsall Council and suggested that in the
near future we may look around for another supplier. Tony Kirk of Sneyd plots
knew of other suppliers we could approach at a later date, which was agreed by
members.

There being no other business, the Chairman closed the meeting at 8:02pm.
The next meeting is the A.G.M on 11" February 2013 at Colebatches ot 7:30pm.




